BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

DIED

BROWN, Sheila G. - Went to be with her Lord on June 11, 1998 after a courageous battle with cancer at the Ottawa Civic Hospital. Survived by her mother Janet and predeceased by her father William and Brother Donald. Visitation was held Sunday, June 14 at Tubman Funeral Home, 3340 Richmond Road, Nepean. Funeral service at held St. Paul's Presbyterian Church, 971 Woodroffe Ave on Monday, June 15. Interment at Georgetown Presbyterian Cemetery, Howick, Quebec Tuesday, June 16. In lieu of flowers, donations to Cancer Clinic, c/o Ottawa Civic Hospital; Ontario Lung Association; St. Paul's Presbyterian Church Fund or to Hockey Ministries International.

GRADUATION



Dr. Anne Finlayson

On June 12, 1998 Anne graduated with her Doctor of Veterinary Medicine degree from the Ontario Veternary College in Guelph. She received the Dr. Mendelson Memorial Award in equine medicine, the W. Stevenson Memorial Scholarship and the Equine Partnership Award.

Her thanks go to her many teachers over the past years for their knowledge and guidance and a special thank you to all the Doctors and staff of the Ormstown Vet. Clinic for their kindness and support and for sharing their expertise.

Anne is now practising in Newmarket Ontario. Best wishes and keep those horses healthy.

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Kay Stanford extend sincere thanks to relatives and friends for their kindness and support. Please accept this as a personal thank-you.

The Stanford family

We would like to express our sincere thanks to Dr. Vandor and the doctors, nurses and staff of the third floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent loving care given to our husband, father and grandfather, Ernest Latulipe, during his last weeks of life. Thanks to family, neighbors an friends for your support at the time of his death. Your visits to the parlor, attendance at the funeral, donations of flowers and food, memorials donations, masses, cards, phone calls, all were very much appreciated. Thanks to M. L'abbé Georges Descent and Father Gabriel Clement for a nice funeral mass, R. Montpetit Funeral Home, the Pallbearers and to anyone who helped in any way. A special thank you to everyone who visited him at home or in the Hospital. He really enjoyed and appreciated your visits. Everything was very much appreciated and will never be forgotten.

Oline Latulipe Alfred & family Madeleine & family Gilles & family

We would like to thank Keith and Patsy McCartney, our children and all of our many friends who helped to make our 60th anniversary such a very memorable occasion. Your good wishes and cards brought lots of joy and will long be remembered. Thank you all very much.

John & Myrtle Anderson

Our very deepest thanks to Dr. Hortop, Dr. Vandor, the emergency room nurses and Mrs. Dagg. Without you, our son would not be here today. Also thank you to the hospital receptionists and the technicians, as well as everyone in the community whose concern an compassion so overwhelmed us. Words cannot express how much we appreciate all you have done.

Wendy & Hans